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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

December 19, 1974

Dear Mr. Chairman:

After almost 12 years in the public service,
I will leave at the end of this month to pursue
a new career in the private sector.

And, as I prepare to leave the Federal govern-
ment, I want to drop you this personal note of
thanks and appreciation for your assistance,
- guidance and friendship through the years.

Working as the President's representative in

the Senate for nearly four years has been a high
privilege and a stimulating experience. You
helped to make it so and I am personally very
~grateful.

My best wishes to you for the Holiday Season
and for every success in the years ahead.

With warm regard,

Sincerely,

Tom C. Korologos
Deputy Assistant to the President

The Honorable James 0. Eastland
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510
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